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It has come to my attention that Doctors may be compelled through changes to the law to
accept bad practices in treatment that will adversely effect the outcome of patient well
being.

I have read Cory Bernardi's statement and agree wholeheartedly.

It is time that the so called 'silent majority stood up and called out and stopped the
unscientific left wing push to destabilise a medical reputation that has lifted Australia into
the top echelon of regard.

Australia's medical foundations will crumble if it continues down this slippery slopes. It is
utter contempt for truth and scientific method to push doctors of conscience into a corner
and try to force them to do contrary to what they know is best for a patient. Leave you with
that.

Kind Regards

Sherralee Woods.
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